
Subject: Proposed Rule to Revise Federal Consistency Regulations under CZMA
Date: Sat, 23 Aug 2003 23:39:02 EDT
From: Dfriedson@aol.com
To: CZMAFC.ProposedRule@noaa.gov
CC: david.kaiser@noaa.gov

To:

David Kaiser, Federal Consistency Coordinator
Coastal Programs Division
Office of Ocean and Coastal Resource Management
NOAA, 1305 East-West Highway, 11th Floor
Silver Spring, MD 20910

August 23, 2003

We strongly oppose the proposed rule that would revise the Federal Consistency regulations of the
Coastal Zone Management Act of 1972, as amended.  It is extremely important that states be allowed -
indeed, encouraged - to participate fully in the planning and decision-making processes that affect the
fragile ecologies of their coastlines and the well-being of their populations and businesses.

In particular, we are very concerned about the detrimental environmental and economic impacts of
offshore oil and gas ventures anywhere near California's coastal waters.

Please cancel the proposed rule changes.

Sincerely,

Bob and Dena Friedson, Barbara and George Gleghorn, 
1737 Via Boronada, Palos Verdes Estates, CA 90274 28850 Crestridge Road, Rancho Palos Verdes,

CA 90275


